
    FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
       WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

         April 18, 2017 

RE:  MUR 7147 
        Stephen K. Bannon 

via email          
Laurence Levy 
Greenberg Traurig, LLP 
Metlife Building 
200 Park Avenue New 
York, NY 10166 

Dear Mr. Levy: 
This is in response to your request for an extension to respond to the supplemental 

complaint filed on April 12, 2017, in the above mentioned matter.  After considering the 
circumstances in this matter, the Office of General Counsel has granted the requested 
extension.  Accordingly, your response is due on or before the close of business May 19, 
2017. 

If you have any questions, please contact me via e-mail at cela@fec.gov or by 
phone at 202-694-1539. 

Sincerely, 

Kathryn Ross, Paralegal 
Complaints Examination and 
  Legal Administration 
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